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Information requested: 

 
I am undertaking some research into a potential business opportunity in Mental Health and 
wondered if you might be able to tell me the number of admissions to NHS The State Hospital 
for mental health reasons in the most resent year. Also I was wondering if you could tell me 
the number of hospital beds. 

Response: 
 
The information requested is exempt from disclosure under FOISA Section 25 because it can 
reasonably be obtained without making a freedom of information request. 

Advice and Guidance 
 
Our admission information is available on page 14 of our Annual Report for 2022-23. 

 
The number of hospital beds we have is avaible in the ‘About Us’ section of our website and 
on page 4 of our Annual Report for 2022-23. 

Our Annual Reports are avaible from the Performance Reports & Accounts section of our 
website. 

https://www.tsh.scot.nhs.uk/about-us/the-state-hospitals-board-for-scotland-%20performance-reports/
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